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Chair Gelser-Blouin, Vice-Chair Art Robinson, and members of the Committee, I am 

writing in support of Measure SB576.  

 

Person with a permanent disability should have the ability to have a career and the 

ability to have resources and not lose there benefits. Please pass this SD576. 

 

Valerie Ouchida 

Oregon City 


